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Thursday 1st May 

London Trip 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On June 30th, Year 5 will be going on a trip to London. 

We will be leaving East Midlands Parkway at 7:30am and arriving back at East Midlands Parkway at 21:03. 

Year 5 will be visiting the British Museum, viewing sights of London such as Big Ben and Trafalgar Square. 

We will also be visiting the London Eye and doing a river cruise to catch more sights of London. 

Your child will need appropriate clothing and a lunchbox. We would recommend bringing a backpack. 

Please do keep an eye on the forecast, as it could rain, and we will still want to get around and see all the 

sights. The evening meal is a McDonalds meal. Please do let us know as soon as possible if you have 

issues regarding dropping off or collecting your child from the train station. 

We aim to get as much from the day as possible, so it may be that there are no opportunities for 

spending money. However, if you would like to give your child spending money, we suggest a maximum 

of £10, looked after by the child. 

The current cost of the trip is £50, which covers the train tickets, McDonalds meal, the London Eye and 

river cruise.  

We would appreciate it if you could confirm that your child will be attending by 9th May on Arbour by 

paying the initial deposit so we can confirm train tickets and the London eye tickets. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Rice 


